
LETTER OF SUPPORT 
 
From Dr David Oliver, Wisdom Hospice, Rochester UK and University of Kent, UK 
 
 
I have had the privilege of working with the Croatian Society for Palliative Care for over 10 
years and I have been closely involved in the education of health and social care 
professionals in Croatia – in Zagreb, Varazdin, Dubrovnik and Rijeka – and continue to 
provide palliative care education for students at the University of Zagreb Medical Faculty. 
 
There is a great need for the further development of palliative care within Croatia to provide 
the support for patients facing life limiting disease, and their families. This development is 
urgently needed and I would like to add my support to the CSPM in their efforts to develop 
palliative care in Croatia. 
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